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The following minor corrections should be made to Appendix A [Interchange Transaction Tagging Between Interconnections], Section 1 [Between ERCOT and Eastern Interconnections] of the WEQ Coordinate Interchange Standards (WEQBPS-002-000):

paragraph 1: 

A Purchasing-Selling Entity that is seeking transmission arrangements to schedule energy between the ERCOT and Eastern Interconnections will coordinate through the SPP Reliability Coordinator.  Requests for service must be made to the SPP Reliability Coordinator for service into or through SPP (including service across either the North or East DC Ties) via the SPP OASIS.  Request for service must also be made in ERCOT via the ERCOT Scheduling System.  The SPP Reliability Coordinator will coordinate approval of reservations and schedules involving the SPP portion of transmission service (including the DC ties) and service in ERCOT.
paragraph 2, bullet 3:

Simultaneous with submitting requests using the Interchange Transaction Tag to the SPP Reliability Coordinator (for next hour, non-firm and all other transmission service requests), the Purchasing-Selling Entity submits requests to the ERCOT ISO via the ERCOT Scheduling System.  The MW profile information submitted to ERCOT must exactly match the information on the NERC Tag supplied to ERCOT by the SPP Reliability Coordinator. (See note.)

